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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA
From: Judith A. Kuhagen, Secretary, JSC

Subject:  High-level subject relationship in RDA

The Joint Steering Committee accepted, with revisions, recommendations #1 and #2 from this
paper at its November 2014 meeting. The changes are incorporated with the changes approved
after the meeting from 6JSC/ALA/31/rev discussed by the JSC via email. For the final decisions, see
6JSC/ALA/31/rev/Sec final.



